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Fill out your Big Sister/Little Sister Survey
Sign up for your Fine Arts Credit
Start filling out the required Health Forms
Register for Summer Camps before they fill up!

Congratulations Class of 2026 and new Mercy families! You've made it through Enrolled Student Night and have started
your journey towards being a full fledged members of our community! This is just a reminder to:

In this newsletter you'll find information about upcoming events at Mercy that you and your family are invited to; As part
of the Mercy Community you are welcome on campus for these events!

Remember you can find all these newsletters and more information on the Class of 2026 webpage on our website. 

Mercy High School 

Join us at the Sisters of Mercy
Field on Friday, April 29th at 4:15
to cheer on the Varsity Lacrosse
as the Seniors play their last game
at Mercy.  Come wearing red and
bringing your Mercy School
Spirit!

If you have not already, please set
up your FACTS account ASAP!
You'll need this account to pay
tuition, fill out financial aid
applications, and manage
payments. You can check your
FACTS status by logging onto your
parent portal!

plusportals.com/mercyhighschool

Students: Get
your first Class 

 T-shirt!
Please register your name and

what size shirt you would like via
the link below so we can order
you a custom Class of 2026 T-
shirt! These shirts are free and

will be distributed at orientation



Register Here!

FACTS account!

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tXeIAFaXAkuWwrvyylMsBjMAH56QVNVLpioUagP5cTtUMkJUWkYzVTlYTFNOQ1FTNkVNMkZSTloxTy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tXeIAFaXAkuWwrvyylMsBjMAH56QVNVLpioUagP5cTtUMk5MVUtNN0IzNElXREZRNzY5VFJZODRFUS4u
https://2c377fb99bf0fbd355e3-47bed4e2a27bf2909da0ca48b0bc83f9.ssl.cf5.rackcdn.com/uploads/files/Direct-Magnus-Parent-Introduction-Letter-combined.pdf
https://www.mercyhighschool.com/summer
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=tXeIAFaXAkuWwrvyylMsBjMAH56QVNVLpioUagP5cTtUN1dEMzdMQ0xEMjkyMUZLUkUxUTdJTVpYRy4u


You're invited: Mercy's
Dance Concert

The concert will be held Friday & Saturday, April
29th & 30th at 7:30 p.m.
Admission is free, but you must register in advance.
You can register using this link. You can also visit
www.DanceAtMercy.com to register.

Please join us for the Spring Dance Concert – featuring
Dancer Troupe, Apprentice Dance Company, Dancers
from Dance Exploration for All, and Dublin Dancers!

 
Shianne Antoine Williams-Brown ’11  has joined us as a
guest alumna choreographer this year and all 7 Dance
Troupe seniors have choreographed their own pieces.
The Apprentice Dance seniors have also worked
together to choreograph a senior piece. The Dublin
Dancers will be performing for their first time in our
Spring Dance concert as well. Please come support our
Mercy Students as they show off all their talents! 
 

Featured articles

Placement Testing
This is just a reminder: Mercy will be hosting
mandatory Placement Testing on Saturday, May
14th from 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. This test will
cover math and foreign language. Placement
testing is an important piece to create your
daughters' schedule next year and will let our
teachers know where they are in their academic
paths and which courses they should be placed in.
As always, email
Admissions@mercyhighschool.com with any
questions you may have! You do not need to
register- we know the tests your daughter should
take. 

All your daughter will need to bring is pencils and
a water bottle if she desires! Traditionally this
test concludes between 11:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m.
though your daughter may leave as soon as she
finishes. 

Summer Camps at Mercy!
Campers will be coached and instructed by Mercy
faculty and coaches, area professionals, and Mercy Girl
athletes and artists. This is a great opportunity for your
daughter to see what it’s like to be a student-athlete
and -artist at Mercy. Camps offered include: Clay &
Miniatures, Dance, Musical Theater, Lacrosse,
Volleyball, Field Hockey, Basketball, Soccer, and more!

You can find all of this on Mercy's Website!
www.mercyhighschool.com/admissions/new-students

The design of this poster was done by Victoria M.  ’22. 

http://mhsdance22.givesmart.com/
http://www.danceatmercy.com/

